
70 Collier Street 

P.O. Box 400 

Barrie, ON  L4M 4T5

City of Barrie

Final

Arts Advisory Committee

10:00 AM Virtual MeetingTuesday, June 21, 2022

For consideration by the Infrastructure and Community Investment Committee on 

March 8, 2023.

The meeting was called to order by Chair, G. Groen at 10:01 a.m.  The following were in 

attendance for the meeting:

Councillor C. Riepma

J. Chomyn

L. Daniels

G. Groen

S. Herman

I. Moggach

J. Ness

Present: 7 - 

K. Green

J. Lougheed

Absent: 2 - 

STAFF:

Committee Support Clerk, B. Thompson

Culture Officer - Development, A. Dyke

Director of Recreation and Culture, R. Bell.
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The Arts Advisory Committee met and reports as follows:

MARSHALL’S NEWSLETTER

S. Herman discussed his weekly addition to Marshall ’s Newsletter regarding 

the Committee, upcoming meetings, the link to the City’s YouTube channel 

to view past meetings, the link to the City’s Legislative Portal to view minutes 

and agendas for past and upcoming meetings, as well as the City ’s contact 

information for questions, comments, and potential topics for discussion at 

future meetings to the forwarded to the Committee.

ARTS ADVISORY COMMITTEE EVENTS/INFORMATION/UPDATES

A. Dyke, Culture Officer - Development provided an update on the Culture 

Social Event comprising of attendees, which consisted of members of the 

community, the Simcoe County Music Festival, literary and visual artists, the 

networking and socializing of the new and returning attendees, presentations 

that discussed where things have been, where things are going, 

achievements and goals since the start of the pandemic, upcoming events 

and current opportunities, as well as the arts awards and nominations.

Members of the Committee that were in attendance at the Culture Social 

provided insight and comments on the event, as well as discussed the 

engagement of everyone in attendance, the setting and venue, the 

presentations and getting feedback.

VENUE UPDATES

Rob Bell, Director of Recreation and Culture provided an updated 

presentation on the Performing Arts Venues.

Mr. Bell discussed slides containing the following updates:

· The Request for Proposal (RFP) for the Performing Arts Centre has 

been released;

· Masking requirements for the Georgian Theatre have been lifted, the 

Georgian Agreement is within the final stages and being reviewed by 

the City’s Executive Management Team, and the events scheduled 

for the month of June;

· The events hosted by the Five Points Theatre Presented by Pratt 

Homes and Pratt Homes Development; and 

· The successes and future bookings of the Eastview Arena.

Members of the Committee asked questions of Mr. Bell and received 

responses.
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ADJOURNMENT

The meeting adjourned at 10:42 a.m.

CHAIRMAN
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